Mr. Adarsh Gupta

104, Major Residency

Rd No.10, Banjara Hills

Hyderabad-500034

Phone: 23357788

20th January, 2010

My dear Pradeep,

It gives me immense pleasure to convey my best wishes on the auspicious occasion of the marriage of your elder son, Sunil with Sangeeta on Monday, the 25th January 2010. May God Bless and grant a happy and long wedded life to the newly married couple.

I am unable to attend the marriage ceremony as I will be on a business trip to London during that period which cannot be post-poned.

Yours affectionately,

Adarsh

